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9 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Final examinations and leavers dates 
 
I am writing to you regarding our Year 11 students completing their final exams and leaving Scalby School. 
 
The final whole year group examination is Physics on Monday 16th June.  On this day there is also Music 
masterclass and exam. Then finally Design & Technology – Product Design and further maths for some students 
on Tuesday 17th June and Wednesday 18th June. 
 
Students will be expected on site as normal each morning up until Monday 16th June. We plan to have a leavers 
assembly and celebration during the remaining period 2 and mentor time on Monday 16th June following the 
Physics exam the same morning. This will involve a short assembly, some refreshments, and the chance to sign 
shirts, speak to teachers and sign leavers books.  If students wish to sign shirts, they should bring with them 
a spare shirt that they can have signed. They will not be able to sign the shirt they are wearing!  Students 
will continue to need a full uniform for all their remaining masterclasses and exams.  
 
Students will then leave the school site at 11am on Monday 16th June. 
 
Those students who study Music will be expected to remain in on Monday 16th June until normal time.  Product 
design students should then arrive on Tuesday 17th June at 12.30 through main reception for a masterclass and 
make their way straight to their masterclass, they will then leave as normal.  These Product Design students will 
then be expected as normal at 8.20 the following day Wednesday 18th June for their exam.  At 11.00am Further 
Maths students should arrive for their masterclass and their exam is then Wednesday 18th June in the 
afternoon. 
 
That then leaves us with a few important date reminders.  On Tuesday 17th June there will be our annual Year 11 
awards event, invites for this event have been sent to students.  Followed by the Year 11 Prom on Friday 20th 
June.  Leaving only the exam results day on Thursday 21st August. 
 
It has been a pleasure to work with this group of Year 11 students and we wish them all success and best 
wishes for the future beyond Scalby. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Davis  
Deputy Head Teacher 
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